
Highworth Combined School 

Dear all 

By now, I am sure that the wonderful news that all children will return 

to school on 8th March has reached you! None of us have found the 

last 7 weeks easy and the return of something a bit closer to normal 

will be very welcome. It is also possible that you and your children 

have some feelings of anxiety. Please be assured that we will be 

focusing on making the return as safe as possible. 

Government guidance on wider opening has arrived and the senior 

leadership team and I will be working through it this week to plan the 

return. However, I can tell you now that it seems likely we will return to 

an operation very similar to that of the Autumn Term. 

As you continue to juggle the demands of Remote Learning, I will not 

bother you with further communication until Friday when I hope to be 

able to share all of the information that you need to prepare your 

children to come back to school on Monday 8th March. 

Very best wishes 

Clare Pankhania 

 

 


